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Oregonians have worked long and hard to preserve our forests, and this bill will 

destroy those efforts.  Please don't let this bill out of committee. It will encourage 

clear cutting, destroy habitat, and release carbon that is sequestered in our beautiful 

forests.  Please oppose this bill and preserve our resources for future generations. 


